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All the Zonal General Secretaries,

Dear Comrade,
Re: CGIT case
You are aware that the AIIEA addressed a letter on 10.8.2016 requesting LIC to initiate the process of absorption of the eligible candidates covered under CGIT as per the Supreme Court direction dated 9th August, 2016. 
You are also aware that during our discussion with LIC management on 28th September, 2016 we have insisted the management to resolve this issue without further litigation and start the process of recruitment in class III and IV cadres thereafter.
Now, we understand that the LIC management has filed a curative petition on the issue of CGIT, obviously as per the government’s suggestion. In this background we have to wait for the outcome of the petition of LIC.  We shall keep you informed about any developments as and when it takes place in this regard.
With greetings,
Comradely yours


General Secretary. 
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